
In November 2021, the City is launching a new website to file and pay Philadelphia taxes  

electronically. The new site is called the Philadelphia Tax Center. 
 

You will be able to file and pay taxes online, but also take advantage of these features: 

• Open and close accounts. 
• Request refunds. 
• Apply for payment agreements and tax credit programs. 
• Communicate securely with our service representatives. 

 

We’ve published an online guide to help you navigate the new website. You can browse the guide 

now, and check back for updates both before and after the November launch.   

 

Visit the Philadelphia Tax Center guide at: www.phila.gov/guides/philadelphia-tax-center  
 

What else can you do to get ready for the Philadelphia Tax Center?  

Make sure that we have your current mailing address on file. If you’re unsure about your mailing  
address, call us at (215) 686-6600. 

 

Philadelphia Tax Center 

New tax filing and payment website coming soon! 

http://www.phila.gov/guides/philadelphia-tax-center

